
 

Thank you from  

Peter & Caryn Hasbrouck 

              Sunday Services:             Office Hours: 
                      9:30 am                  Mondays,   
     Nursery care offered during service               Wednesdays 

    Communion served                     & Fridays 

           the first Sunday of the month                 9 am - 3 pm 
 

Hearing devices are available for use during services.  
Please see an usher or greeter for assistance. 

 

Sturtevant Chapel 

Today’s Message 
 

July 17 - July 23, 2022 

 
Office: info@sturtevantchapel.org 

15 Washington Avenue  

Keene, NH 03431  
603-357-3430 

www.sturtevantchapel.org 

 

http://sturtevantoffice@gmail.com/


Calendar 
 

Sunday, July 17 
Fellowship & Coffee 

10:45 am 
Fellowship Hall 

 

Tuesday, July 19 
Elders Meeting 

7 pm, Zoom 
 

Wednesday, July 20 
Men’s Bible Study 

10 am 
Fellowship Hall 

 

Sunday, July 24 
Fellowship & Coffee 

10:45 am 
Fellowship Hall 

For anyone who would benefit, 

we have hearing devices  

available for use during services. 

Please see an usher or greeter  

for assistance. 

Save the Dates 
 

Church in the Park  
& Picnic 

Sunday, August 14 
10 am 

Wheelock Park 
Park Avenue, Keene 

 

Sky Family Concert 

Saturday, Sept. 10 
 3 pm 

Fuller Park, next to the 
Keene Rec Center 

 

Fall Kick-Off & Picnic 

Sunday, September 11 
Following service 

Sturtevant Chapel 

TCK Food Drive for Kids 
 

The Community Kitchen needs help 

with kid-friendly food items to  

supplement their summer children’s 

programs, as several of their  

funding subsidies have expired.  
 

TCK provides food support to  

100 children each week  

during the summer months.  
 

To donate, please bring food items 

over the next few weeks. and 

place them in the Food Drive  

basket in Fellowship Hall.  
 

Suggested items include: 
 

• Single serving fruit cups in juice 

• Granola bars 

• Nutritious kid cereals (Cheerios)  

• Juice boxes (real juice) 

• Crackers - peanut butter or cheese 

 

Non-perishable food items  

are also welcome! 

Happy Birthday to 

Tom Brink, July 19 

 

Happy Anniversary to 

Nate & Monique Antaya, July 21 

Steve & Sharon Skinner, July 23 

~ Sweet Fellowship ~ 
 

Please bring individually 

wrapped treats to share  

during Fellowship & Coffee. 
 

Last initial:     Bring a treat: 

     K - O           July 24 

     P - T           July 31 

     U - Z           Aug 7 

     A- E                      Aug 14 

     F - J            Aug 21 

Send a Note  

to any of our missionaries  

courtesy of Global Outreach.  
 

Look for the display on  
the missions table in  

Fellowship Hall.  
 

A list of birthday and  
anniversary dates for our  

missionary families, as well as 
mailing labels, make it easy to 

write a quick note of good 
wishes or encouragement.  

 

Leave the card in the mailbox 
provided, and GO will post 
and mail it for you.  

 

Let’s remind our missionaries 
that they are thought of, 

prayed for, and loved. 
 

(The Rasks and the Brinks  
will be celebrating their  
anniversaries in August.  

Great time to send them a note!) 

If you’re visiting with us today,  

we’d love to meet you! 
 

Be sure to take home a gift bag 

from the table in the lobby.  
 

If you’d like, please fill out a  

visitor card and give to an Usher  

or Deaconess wearing a pin. 
 

Please feel welcome to stop by 

the office, give us a call, or email 

us at: info@sturtevantchapel.org 
 

  We hope to see you again soon! 


